
U.S. to Declassify Redacted Pages
of 9/11 Report

Washington, April 13 (RHC)-- The redacted pages of the report by a Joint U.S. Congressional
Commission in 2003 will be released in “one or two months,” according to former U.S. Senator Bob
Graham.  The former lawmaker said that the U.S. is set to publicly release the 28 secret pages of a report
on the September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks.

In an interview on CBS’s "60 Minutes" on Tuesday, Graham said that the U.S. should declassify the
redacted pages, which could implicate Saudi Arabia in the attacks and prove that there existed “some
support from within the United States.”  Graham said that he had been told the pages would be
declassified, an announcement that yet needs to be officially confirmed by the White House.

Graham said Brett Holmgren, a senior policy adviser to the assistant to the president for Homeland
Security, had told him that the documents withheld from a report issued by the congressional commission
would soon be revealed.
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